
 

22 February 2021 

 

Lyman Chapin 

Co-Founder, Interisle Consulting Group 

 

Dear Lyman, 

 

Thank you for your letter dated 25 January regarding Interisle’s recently published report, “WHOIS Contact Data 

Availability and Registrant Classification Study: A Study of the Effects of GDPR and ICANN Policy”. The ICANN 

Board appreciates you bringing this study to our attention.  

 

We noted the participation of the GNSO Business Constituency, along with the other sponsoring organizations, in 

the study. We expect that the study will be a source of discussion as part of the ICANN community’s ongoing 

work regarding gTLD registration data.  

 

Regards, 

 
Maarten Botterman, Chair 

ICANN Board of Directors 

 

 

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/chapin-to-botterman-25jan21-en.pdf

